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Quotation Of The Week: 



Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

 2 

Monday, Decem ber  11, 2017  

Tuesday, Decem ber  12, 2017 Gr. 9 immunizations / Winter band concert 

Wednesday, Decem ber  13, 2017 Arts Rotation Q4 / Winter dance showcase 

Thursday, Decem ber  14, 2017  

Friday, Decem ber  15, 2017 ABCD  

  

Upcoming Events: 

Dec. 18 –  

Dec. 19  –  

Dec. 20 – Staff meeting at 7:30 am 

Dec. 21  –  Locker clean out 

Dec. 22  – Flex Day, Last day of classes, Staff Social  

 

 

 

Kathy’s Corner: 
 
Immunizations:  All grade 9 students who have returned their signed immunization forms will receive Tetanus and 
Diphtheria on Tuesday, morning.  If students did not return their form – please send them to the library when their   
alpha group is called to speak to the Public Health Nurse – she will help the student. 

 

Christmas Door Decorating:  This year’s theme will be “Dragon Fire” with bonus marks for eco-friendliness.  Members of 
students council will be judging all doors on Monday, December 18th.  Staff are asked to remove their door (& classroom) 
decorations before leaving for the holidays on Dec 22nd. 

 
 
 

The Week Ahead:  
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IN THE NEWS: 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

FIELD TRIPS:   December 11th to 15th  
 
Wednesday, December 13 – 8:30am- 2:30pm 

Mt. Seymour Snowshoeing & Tube Park 

Mr. Heggie 

 

Thursday, December 14 – 3pm  - 4:30pm 

Fleetwood Place Care Facility 

Ms. Ikeda 

 

Friday, December 15 – 8:30am - Saturday, December 16 – 4pm 

Victoria 

Mr. Thibault 
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This Week at Fleetwood Park   
 
Principal’s Message: December 4th to 8th  

 

 

 

Good morning to all Fleetwood Park Dragons. Happy December! 
 
It has been a week of beautiful, crisp and clear weather. The blue sky and sunshine have been glorious.  As 
we move toward the Winter Break, there is an excitement growing across the school and our students and 
staff are highly engaged in school-life. At this time of year I am always amazed and impressed with the 
breadth of activities that occur in school, and the value of our traditions and celebrations. This week has 
been no exception. 

Our Student Council has been very active across the school recently hosting “Photos with Santa”.  It 
was wonderful to see the spirit of the season and the delight of our students as they posed with Santa.   
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The Student Council concluded their annual food drive this week. This is such a significant  display of 

our school’s citizenship. Thank you to all students and staff for your contributions to this very worthy 
cause. The generosity you have demonstrated defines who we are as a school community and your do-
nation will directly help the lives of many Surrey families. I would like to recognize the leadership and 
hard work of our Student Council members and thank them for all of their efforts in spearheading this 
important initiative. 
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Over the week, in addition to our Student 
Council initiatives, our school has been     
involved in several other extra-curricular 
events. The Fleetwood Park Secondary Earth 
Club recently helped with our school grounds 
clean-up project. Thank you to all members 
of the club for helping to make our school a 
clean and welcoming place for all. 

This week our school community was privileged to witness the talents, creativity and hard work of the 
Fleetwood Park Secondary Dragon Tales Theatre Company.  Under the direction and guidance of Theatre 
teachers Mr. Rossiter and Mx. Bennett, our theatre students staged the production of “Game of Tiaras” to 
very appreciative audiences of families and friends.  I had the chance to watch the performance on 
Wednesday evening.  I was so pleased with the entire cast and crew and their accomplishments both on 
the stage and behind the scenes.  The energy, commitment and dedication they demonstrated was out-
standing.  It was such a positive evening of comedy; the audience was thoroughly entertained and very 
proud and happy.  Congratulations and bravo to Mr. Rossiter and all of the Fleetwood Park Theatre Com-
pany.  We look forward to future Drama productions at Fleetwood Park Secondary.   
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Mission Statement: 
 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a  
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 

 
 

 

On Thursday evening the Fleetwood Park 
Music Department hosted their Winter Jazz 
Night. Again, we were delighted to see and 
hear the results of our students’ hard work, 
talent and creativity. Our student musicians 
provided us a beautiful evening of Jazz.  
Thank you to Mr. Gough and Mr. Tse and all 
of our Jazz Band students for this gift.  Con-
gratulations on all you have accomplished as 
musicians.   

Time moves quickly at Fleetwood Park Secondary, and we are already at the end of another full and in-
teresting week. I hope that all students and staff have enjoyed the challenges and rewards of new learn-
ing experiences throughout the week. Have a happy Friday and a relaxing weekend! 
 
Ken 

On Thursday at lunch our Jazz musicians             
entertained us with a lunch-time Christmas Jazz 
concert!   


